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WFTU Affiliates to observe Solidarity Day with people of Cuba by organizing 

Protest and Demonstrations in front of American Embassies and 

Consulates

As already decided in the Presidential Council Meeting of WFTU, WFTU have 

issued circular for observing Solidarity Campaign with the people of Cuba on the 
th

occasion of 26  July 2023, the Anniversary of the attack on the Moncada Barracks in 

Santiago de Cuba. The WFTU secretariat has called upon all the affiliates of WFTU to 

organize protest and demonstration in front of American Embassies and Consulates 

under the Slogan “STOP THE BLOCKADE NOW”. A Copy of WFTU Circular dated 
th

18  July 2023 is enclosed as Annexure–I of this Circular.

The Working Committee Meeting of AITUC was held at New Delhi in India on the 
th th16  & 17  of July 2023. The Working Committee took a serious note about the 

shifting of India towards NATO in Contravention of its earlier policy on Non Alignment 

and Peace. The Working Committee also endorsed the views of WFTU for 

unconditional and urgent dissolution of NATO. A Copy of AITUC Working Committee 

Resolution on the subject is enclosed as Annexure–II of this Circular.

AITUC working Committee protest against the Government of India's 

Shifting towards NATO and the impact Indo-US agreement on Defence in 

the Geo Political Situations and Indian Public Sector Defence Industries 

and Ordnance Factories

To,

All the WFTU Affiliated Unions 

of Asia Pacific Region 
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In the last circular dated 12/07/2023, I have made an appeal to all 

the WFTU affiliates of Asia Pacific Region about hosting the Asia Pacific 

Regional Conference in their Country. So far, we have not received any 

confirmation from the affiliates in this regard. It is once again requested 

that the affiliates of Asia Pacific Region may explore the possibility of 

conducting the Regional Conference of WFTU and inform the undersigned 

accordingly.

REGIONAL CONFERENCE OF ASIA PACIFIC REGION

With Greetings, Yours Comradely,

Mobile No. : +91 9444180885

Whatsapp No. : +91 9421081035

(C.SRIKUMAR)

Deputy General Secretary

Copy to :

The General Secretary, 

WFTU                          ................ for information please.
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Annexure-I
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Annexure-II
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Contd. Annexure-II
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